THE CATHOLIC PARISH OF OUR LADY OF VICTORIES & ST. ANNE, KEIGHLEY

Parish Priest: Canon Michael McCreadie, St. Anne's Presbytery, North Street, Keighley. BD21 3AD Tel: 01535 603356 Website: <u>www.stanneskeighley.org.uk</u> Registered Charity No. 249404

HOLY MASS AT SAINT ANNE'S PARISH CHURCH

Date: January		Time	Mass Intention	Feast
Saturday	4 th	6.30pm	Mario & Immacolata (A)	Vigil
Sunday	5 th	11.00am	Pro Populo	The Epiphany of the Lord
Monday	6 th	9.30am	Ivanka Zajc (Birthday A)	Monday after Epiphany
Tuesday	7^{th}	7.30pm	Joseph & Achamma (A)	Tuesday after Epiphany
Wednesday	8 th	9.30am	Priestley family	Wednesday after Epiphany
Thursday	9 th	-	-	Thursday after Epiphany
Friday	10 th	12.30pm	Brian David Dobson (LD)	Friday after Epiphany
Saturday	11^{th}	9.00am	Antonio Ronga (RIP)	Saturday after Epiphany
		6.30pm	Pro Populo	Vigil
Sunday	12 th	11.00am	Intentions of Thomas (B'day)	The Baptism of the Lord

DEVOTIONS & CONFESSIONS

Angelus & Holy Rosary Friday: 12 Noon

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament Saturday: 9.30am - 10.00am & 5.30pm - 6.15pm Confessions Saturday: 9.30am - 10.00am & 5.30pm - 6.00pm

Our Parish Primary Schools in the Blessed Christopher Wharton Catholic Academy Trust

Our Lady of Victories School, Guard House Road, Keighley BD22 6JP. Tel: 01535 607149

Saint Anne's School, North Street, Keighley BD21 3AD. Tel: 01535 210600

Mass Intentions Received: Stanley Roger Moreton (5th A); Private Intention; Priestley family

Mass. (Vigil 6.30pm or Sunday at 11.00am) **Pilgrimage to Knock 2020** from 25th - 29th May will be the 3rd Family Pilgrimage to Ireland's National Shrine in

honour of Our Lady Queen of Ireland. For more information please collect an information sheet after Mass. **Diocese of Leeds** Annual Review for 2019 is now available for parishioners at the back of church. **The Year Book** for 2020 has arrived and is available for £4.00 from the piety stall.

R.I.P. Fortunato (Fernando) Mormile whose Funeral Service is on Wednesday 8th January at 11.00am followed by interment at East Morton Cemetery; we offer our sympathy & prayers to Maria, Andrew and all his family and friends at this time.

The new Rotas for Ministers, readers etc are now printed and available from the sacristy. We are very short of parishioners who welcome people before Mass and hand out the bulletin and hymn books and help take the offertory collection. If you would like to join the rota please speak to Fr. Michael.

Thank you to Jacquie Keane who has organised the flower displays for the altar and shrines at St. Anne's for many years. Jacquie & Anne will retire after Christmas and Ellen has kindly volunteered to continue organising the flower displays. Dear Jackie all your hard work producing such wonderful displays has been very much appreciated. God bless you.